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ATTENTION NEW MILFORD LOOP RIDERS

New Milford - Main St • 05/31/21
ATTENTION NEW MILFORD LOOP RIDERS

Due to the New Milford Memorial Day Parade, service to New Milford
will be impacted on Monday May 31st.
During the duration of the parade, beginning with the 9:05am New
Milford Loop, outbound service to New Milford will go as far as The
Big Y. From there the bus will turn around and inbound back toward
Danbury.
Please plan your trip accordingly - and have a great Memorial day! 
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